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Colm Kavanagh

﻿Dear sir/Madam
I wish to submit an objection to the
changes to the  night time flight hours as the noise is already unbearable. We only live 170metres from the new
runway and we got the same noise insulation package as people who live 2 kilometres away from the
Runway.There is talk of a bedroom insulation scheme, What is the exact details of that? Is their any proof it will
work? What insulation is going to keep the noise out at this close range? It needs to be researched not just
talked about.
Regarding the proposed  quota system,
- Will it be calculated 12 monthly or quarterly? Are we expected to believe that when they reach the quota even
if their is two months left in the year that they will stop flying at night? ANCA is only a new body set up, What
power does ANCA have to enforce the rules? The punishment will probably only be a small fine. DAA has
constantly breached the 65 flights a night rule in the past and nobody ever done anything about it.
These are all very important questions and they must be answered before any decision is made. I don’t think a
14 week period at the end of a pandemic is a long enough time to gather all the information needed to make the
correct decision .
Thank you
Kind regards.  Colm Kavanagh
Sent from my iPhone




